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Parent Communication Survey 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
At Skegby Junior Academy we really value our home school partnership. I would appreciate it if you could 
spend a few minutes to complete the short survey on the reverse of this letter, to provide us with some 
valuable feedback and share your views about how we communicate with parents and carers. We will use 
the information collected to help plan for the future. 
 
Please return the form to the main office or to your child’s class teacher by Friday 16th November. All 
completed forms will be entered into a prize draw for a shopping voucher. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs Marples. 
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Parent Communication Survey 
 
Please read each statement and tick the appropriate box. 

 Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly  
Disagree 

Don’t 
Know 

The school communicates effectively about 
school activities and events.  

     

Important dates are communicated effectively.      
The school website is useful and informative.      
The fortnightly newsletter is useful and 
informative. 

     

The text messaging service is effective.      
I find the Dojo system useful.      
I follow the Academy on Twitter.      
Homework and spellings are communicated 
effectively. 

     

The half termly topic letters, from class 
teachers, provide sufficient information for me to 
understand what my child is learning in class. 

     

I am given adequate information to understand 
my child’s progress. 

     

Meeting with my child’s teacher during a parents 
evening consultation is useful and informative. 

     

The school communicates effectively about how 
to support my child at home with their learning. 

     

I feel comfortable about approaching the school 
with a question or a concern. 

     

One-off instances or problems involving my 
child are communicated effectively 

     

I find it easy to speak to my child’s teacher with 
any concerns or questions.   

     

I find it easy to speak to a senior member of 
staff with any concerns or questions. 

     

I have received a satisfactory response and 
outcome to any concerns I have raised with the 
school. 

     

The school is welcoming and there are 
opportunities to get involved. 

     

Any further comments 
 
 

 
Parent/Carer’s name                              .   Child/Children’s names                              .         
                                              

Please return to the SJA office by Friday 16th November 2018. Thank you! 

 


